

RFP-25016 Addenda #2:

A site visit is scheduled Wednesday December 10th at 10 am, as per Addenda #1. There is inclement weather forecast for the area as of today (Tuesday December 9th). The site visit is planned to go ahead as scheduled. Please check for additional updates before you travel on December 10th. An update will be posted if inclement weather causes the cancellation of the site visit.